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Dear Sir/Madam

Town and Country Planning Act 1990

Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England)
Order 2015

Application Number : A/16/81895/MAJOR

Location : Agricultural Land West Of Kenyon Hall Farm Winwick Lane Lowton
Proposal : To layout airstrip with associated car parking area and improvements to
existing farm track to allow access.

We have received an application for planning permission for the above development.
The application forms and plans can be viewed on our website two working days from the

date of this letter at http://kinnear.wigan.gov.uk/planapps/ . Access to the Internet is
available at your local library and also at the Wigan Life Centre The Wiend Wigan.

Should you wish to view the file or to discuss the details of the application you should
contact the case officer Kevin Foster.

We have a limited time to consider this application, so any comments you wish to make
should be submitted by email to planningrepresentations @ wigan.gov.uk or in writing to
the address below by 19th February 2016.

If you decide to send comments, no acknowledgement will be sent and we are unable to
enter into any correspondence. | will write to you again if the application needs to be
considered by the Planning Committee advising you of the date of the relevant meeting
and the relevant Committee procedures.

The planning application file is open to the public and press in order to comply with the
Local Government (Access to information) Act 1985, and your reply to this letter, including
your address, signature, telephone number and/or e-mail address (if provided) cannot be
treated as confidential.

Please reply to: Kevin Foster
Places Directorate: Economy and Skills, Development Management
Wigan Council, PO Box 100, Wigan WN1 3DS
E-mail: k.foster@wigan.gov.uk
www.wigan.gov.uk
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We will not notify you of the decision; however this can be viewed on our web site
http://kinnear.wigan.gov.uk/planapps/.

Information is available to explain the planning process in more detail and can be found at
www.planningportal.gov.uk.

Yours faithfully

Assistant Director Planning and Transport



